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Hello, I am an owner of  Lindley Common and putting forward comments/concerns about this development.

Very concerned about the number of storeys and ask that a greater number of storeys than the bylaw not be
permitted.
These buildings are already going to negatively impact our daylight.  Bylaws are to manage and to keep things under
control!

The building in Lindley’s backyard, 355 Plains Rd., is the back of the building proposed to face West?  Do not want
balconies on that West side as they will be so close to us it will be our backyard; please design so not balconies
which may serve as smoking areas for tenants in our backyards.

As to retail, no food where again because of closeness of proximity, there is food odours or litter created.

What is the plan to support infrastructure for this development or just allowing to build with no thought to traffic,
etc.  and congestion.

Perhaps would have been better to build where strip club located closer to Waterdown RD.

Don't ruin Burlington/Aldershot  with these decisions.

Thank you
Catherine Wilson
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